NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
STATE OF WISCONSIN

Town of Lisbon, Waukesha County

Village of Lannon, Waukesha County
Please take notice that the Village Board of the Village of Lannon and the Town Board of the Town of Lisbon will conduct a Public Hearing on Wednesday, August 28, 2019 beginning at 6:30 p.m. at the Town Hall of the Town of Lisbon, W234 N8676 Woodside Road, Lisbon, Wisconsin, for the purpose of receiving public comment regarding a proposed Cooperative Plan between the Village of Lannon and Town of Lisbon, enacted pursuant to Section 66.0307, Wis. Stats., which Cooperative Plan is proposed to be submitted to the Department of Administration for review and approval. 

Dated this 9th day of July, 2019.
Dated this 9th day of July, 2019.
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Daniel Green
Brenda Klemmer
Town Clerk
Village Clerk-Treasurer 
You may review a copy of the Cooperative Plan on the Town of Lisbon website www.townoflisbonwi.com or the Village of Lannon website www.villageoflannon.com, by contacting the Town Clerk at 262-246-6100 or the Village Clerk at 262-251-7690. Written comments on the Plan may be submitted to the Town of Lisbon Town Clerk by email dgreen@townoflisbonwi.com or by mail W234 N8676 Woodside Road, Lisbon, WI 53089, or the Village of Lannon Village Clerk by email bklemmer@villageoflannon.com or by mail P.O. Box 456, Lannon, WI 53046, such comment to be submitted before, at, or within twenty (20) days following the Public Hearing. Public comments may also be presented during the Public Hearing. All interested parties are welcome to attend.
Published as a Class 3 Notice on Wednesdays, August 7, 14 & 21, 2019  in the Lake Country Now and Northwest Now.  

